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May 2, 2018 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

It's a beautiful sunny morning and temperatures today are expected to reach 80 degrees.  

About a month ago, we asked for your support completing a 9-question survey which addresses:  

• connections between family and school,  
• your student’s learning goals, 
• communications about successes and challenges in the classroom, and  
• your voice in the process of your student’s education.  

We have not yet reached our goal of 80% return.  

Before the window closes this Friday, please take about 5 minutes to complete the survey on behalf of 
ConVal High School: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ConValFamily. You can fill in the survey even 
if you have already filled it out for one of your students attending a district elementary or middle school. 

Thank you very much for your support of ConVal High School by completing the questionnaire 
by Friday, May 4, 2018 

Sincerely, 
 
Gib West 


